Eagle Fellowship

Newsletter

Hello Everyone!

Welcome to our first ever
Eagle Fellowship Newsletter.
It has been a long time
since we have all seen
each other in person but
we hope that this
Newsletter will encourage
you and remind you that
Jesus loves youl!

We hope to send out this
Newsletter twice a year and
it will contain loads of
stories and photos of what
all the Eagles are doing in
their various branches. It will
also include an
encouraging thought from
the Bible and lots of other
surprises along the way!

If you would like to share
your testimony in one of
the Newsletters then
please send it through to
aaronmcckane@
hotmail.co.uk (no more
than 300 words).

We look forward to
seeing you all at the
holiday!

Happy Birthday!
Sir Seamus

turns 50! We would like
to send a big Happy

McKenna

Birthday to Seamus
McKenna as he has just
turned 50 in January.
We hope you had a
great birthday.

Newsletter No. 12022




Breaking News

LISBURN

Lisburn Eagles continued their monthly meetings during the pandemic via
Zoom, which was good fun in the circumstances, but never the same as
meeting in person. Since September weve been back to our usual Friday
evening slot in Hillsborough and it has lbeen a welcomed change and a
delight to see everyone in person. Weve had a variety of activities to date
with each meeting containing a variety of games, epilogues, a goody bag
(as all eagles like their food!), some singing and most of all a good ole
catch up and some eagles craic. Numbers wise we have around 20-30
people each month and it's a joy to see our regulars back again and to
enjoy some new eadgles who have just joined us. We even managed a
Christmas celebration dinner with a day out to Vic Ryn in Lisburn in
December and we look forward to more activities in the months ahead.

MID ULSTER

Mid Ulster eagles meet every
second Friday at the Marina
Centre, Ballyronan. We are really
enjoying special times of fun
and fellowship at our new
venue!




CRAWFORDSBURN

Crawfordsburn Eagles really enjoyed being back together to have a
Christmas Tea together with games, carols and readings in Scrabo Hall in
Newtownards. They also had a visit from a white bearded man and some
helpers! We are looking forward to a supper and attending a praise night
together in Scrabo Hall in the next few weeks.

FERMANAGH

Fermanagh Eagles all enjoyed sitting down to a full Christmas dinner. Noel
organised some amazing games for afterwards. We then sang and read
the Christmas account from Luke and Matthew.




Eagle Fellowship

Bible Time

By Aaron McKane

We all have challenges and difficulties
in our lives and sometimes we try to get
through them on our own strength. This
verse promises us that the LORD will not
fail us no matter what we are going
through. We go forward by faith and
rely on God to help us and commit
ourselves and everything we do to God.
The verse says we will not be weary, but
can be cheerful as we allow God to
carry us through. Isnt that just
wonderful to know. If we wait on God
and in His strength we will soar up
towards Him. How wonderful to know
and apply these great words of
Scripture to our lives.

Prayer

Oour theme
Bible verse...

‘But they who wait for
the Lord shall renew
their strength;

they shall mount up
with wings like eagles;
they shall run and not
be weary;

they shall walk and
not faint."

Isaiah 40:3]1

lets all try and
learn this verse off
by heart!

Dear Lord, thank you for all the Eagles and the volunteers. | thank you God
that everyone of us are precious in Your sight. Thank you Lord for keeping
Your hand upon us all and the many blessings You give us. We pray that all
the Eagles will be blessed through the Scriptures. We pray that You
continue to bless us with good health and trust that as we read the Bible

Time You will speak to us through it.

Amen.

Thank you for taking the time to read our first
Newsletter! God bless you all!




